
February 16 2023 
Senate Committee on Natural Resources 
900 Court St. NE 
Salem OR 97301 
 
SUPPORT SENATE BILL SB 530 (Natural Climate Solutions)  
 
 
Dear Chair Golden and Members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee: 
 
Thank you for the February 15, 2023 8 am hearing, it was very informative for 
someone living on the coast and not exposed to the many smart small ranchers and 
farmers we are fortunate to have living in our beautiful state of Oregon.  I was 
totally impressed with the testimonies and look forward to your committee and 
your fine work to take care to keep these people in business. 
 
I do wish good success in your committee with SB 530 in eventually getting it out of 
committee and have a successful vote on the Senate floor.  I will support this bill all 
the way. 
I thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Holmes 
503-717-1614 
1520 Cooper St 
Seaside OR 97138 


